Hi All
Please find below the links to last night’s coaching sessions:

The first deals with Position at Set Kick with a focus on the position of the number 2 umpire. Dima
and Cookie discuss aspects on the field, so if you need clarification please contact Dima.

https://youtu.be/9iR3heTOUjU

The second deals with Counting Players. During the Sunshine v Yarraville Division 1 seniors a count
was called, as a team we did very well but we discussed how we can do it better and then discussed
how a score change is communicated to the timekeepers and scoreboard.

https://youtu.be/0OXILEw4b5tg

Let’s hope that rain is over by the time we start tomorrow, irrespective just remember to protect the
ball player at ALL times and keep our vision wide so as to stop players taking other players out of the
contest.

Enjoy

Mark



